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Kim White

From: calitz.michell@gmail.com

Sent: Saturday, October 12, 2013 7:00 PM

To: Simon Clark

Subject: Hydropowerstation Boegoebergdam Groblershoop

Mr Clark 
 
1.  I herewith would like to make it clear that the issue of a tarred road was only a point that was mentioned as a 
alternative to a dust problem and wasn't agreed upon as a definate. The day that it was mentioned we were told that it 
was only supposed to be an introduction of people involved with the project. No one actually had a meeting with us to 
discuss the issue because now that the facts are on the table of how many vehicles will be travelling per day in front of our 
house, it isn't just the dust but traffic that is alarming. The option to re route the road behind the house is actually the 
better option. 
2. No further discussion of how te security and access control are going to be handled have been done.  
3. How will speedbumps solve the problem with our livestock? 
4.  The point that was mentioned that the traffic on our main road will not have an affect on the condition of the road must 
be reconsidered. If the road can't handle the traffic now surely the road would deteriorate so much faster with more and 
heavier traffic. 
5. Herewith my apology in submitting my comments late. 
6. Hoping that the abovementioned matters would receive your attention. 
 
Thank you    
 
DAVID S FOURIE 
Farm 307 & 308 
Seekoeibaardsnek 
0834898832 
0548710719 
Sent from my BlackBerry® wireless device 


